
HB 95 -- Health Insurance Premium Assistance Program

Sponsor:  Sater

This bill requires the Family Support Division within the
Department of Social Services to apply for waivers from the
Centers for Medicaid and Medicare Services for the purpose of
increasing access to health care in Missouri, reforming the
Missouri Medicaid Program, and enabling small employers and
employed uninsured adults to purchase flexible health care
benefit packages through a state premium assistance payment plan. 
Any funding received will be deposited into the Health Employee
and Economy Improvement Revolving Fund.

The provisions of the bill will expire six years from the
effective date.


